
  
Beginning January 1, 2025, the requirement for a pressure test on 
the LP gas system, to include the fuel gas piping system, will be 
required as part of a food truck inspection. The tank should be 
inspected by the vendor who fills it prior to refilling. 

This is a fire code requirement in the 2021 IFC 319.10.3, which the state adopted in 2022. 

“Upon satisfactory inspection, the approved inspection agency shall affix a tag on the fuel 
gas system or within the vehicle indicating the name of the inspection agency and the date 
of satisfactory inspection.” 

These agencies must be licensed with the LP Gas Board to perform this inspection. A list of 
these agencies is available from the LP Gas Board. 

Alabama Liquefied Petroleum Gas Board 
777 South Lawrence Street 
Suite 100 
Montgomery, AL 36104 

https://www.lpgb.alabama.gov/ 

Phone: 334-241-8887 

For more information, reference documents and the certified contractor list use link below 
or QR code. 

https://bit.ly/4gAXLyN   
QR code: 

 
 


